
 

 

 

ASX Release 

 
Carrier Licence 

 

Melbourne, Australia – Monday, 20 June 2016 - Spirit Telecom Australia Limited (“Spirit” or “the 
Company”) advises that the carrier licence referred to on page 31 of the replacement prospectus dated 
4 May 2016 as intended to be applied for has been granted. 
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